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Hansen , Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Wednesday, May 28, 2008 9:54 AM 

Kristin Pope 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 'Hall, Sharon'; 'Marvin Burrows'; Hack Conder; Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: ROC BD Junction N-32 Vent ICP (1R426-153) 

Dear Ms, Pope: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) has reviewed the submitted 
Investigation Characterization Plans (ICPs), dated May 21, 2008, for the above referenced sites. The 
NMOCD hereby conditionally approves the following ICP for the Rice Operating Company site: 

In Task 2 please include TDS and sulfate in the analysis of "general chemistry" for the groundwater 
sampling. 
Also, in Task 2 the extent of impacts for chloride in the proposed soil borings must be delineated to 250 
mg/Kg. 

Also, please be advised that NMOCD approval of these plans does not relieve the owner/operator of 
responsibility should operations pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility for 
compliance with any OCD, federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at ,505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

P.S.: Please use the respective OCD case #s on future correspondence regarding the sites listed above. 

From: Hall, Sharon [mailto:Sharon.Hall@arcadis-us.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2008 10:10 AM 
To: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Cc: Kristin Pope 
Subject: ROC BD Junction N-32 Vent ICP 

Ed, respectfully submitted on behalf of ROC is the BD Junction N-32 Vent ICP. This is the site that you discussed 
with Kristin. The surface landowner is anxious to proceed and we are requesting your approval as soon as 
possible. I am sending a color copy via certified mail today. I apologize for the black and white copy attached- our 
color scanner is down. Please let Kristin or I know if you need anything else. Regards, Sharon 

Sharon E. Hall PG, REM 
Associate Vice President 
ARCADIS G&M Inc 
1004 N. Big Spring Street, Suite 300 
Midland, Texas 79701 

1: BD SWD Jct N-32 vent submitted by Arcadis on 5/27/2008 #1R426-153 
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ph: 432 687-5400 
fax:432 687-5401 

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. All rights, including without limitation 
copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information contained in this e-mail message, and any files transmitted with it, is intended for the use ofthe 
recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail in error and 
that any review, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of this e-mail or any files transmitted with 
it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. 

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
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